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 Dates for your Diary 
 

23rd-27th- October Half term  

30th Oct INSET DAY 

31st Oct Big Halloween Forest School 

extravaganza (Year 2, Year 5 Year 6 

in forest school gear please) 

7th Nov Nasal Flu Vaccines 

17th Nov Children In Need 

6th Dec Christmas Lunch 

7th Dec Christmas Jumper Day 

13th Dec -PTA Christmas Fayre  
 

20th Dec-3rd Jan Christmas Break 

 
 
 

Message from Headteacher  

Our ‘Big Berrycoombe Build’ starts during the holiday.  

The classes impacted initially are Year 2, Year 5 and 

Year 6 who will be moving rooms for 3 weeks.  We are 

working very hard to ensure that the impact on learn-

ing is negligible.   

Our value next half term in assembly is collaboration.   

We are also introducing a smartness award for the 

class that comes in full uniform every day.  I have the 

guide to uniform at the end of the newsletter.  If you 

need support with uniform in any way please do not 

hesitate to contact the PSA.  We have lots of clean 

and ironed uniform ready to hand out. 

Have a lovely half term and we will see you back at 

school on Tuesday 31st October. 

Friday 20th October 2023 

Halloween Disco 

We would like to say a huge thank you to the 

PTA for arranging this event. This was a great 

turn out with some fantastic costumes. We 

raised £218 which all children will benefit from . 

Thank you for making the event a success!  

Up Next: 
30th Oct INSET DAY 

 31st Oct Big Halloween Forest School 

extravaganza - 

Year 2, Year 5 Year 6 in forest school 

gear please. 

 

 



BLP

Berrycoombe Building Learning Power Award 

Reception Lizzy and Rosie-collaboration and being resourceful. 

Year 1 Kieren - super reflectiveness in Maths 

Year 2 Hannah—writing a narrative based on a film 

Year 3 Arlo—reflectiveness and resilience in English 

Year 4 Dylan—using a 100 square in Maths, showing resource-
fulness 

Year 5 Lianna—persevering in writing 

Year 6 Demi—for having grit and determination with Maths 

Berrycoombe School Attendance 

Reception 83.6% 

Year 1 89.6% 

Year 2 91.2% 

Year 3 93.9% 

Year 4 94.4% 

Year 5 91.4% 

Year 6 94.1% 

What’s On and Notices 

Friday 20th October 2023 

 

 

 

Update on attendance 

A reminder to all families that they must ring the 

school if, for any reason, their child is unable to 

attend that day.   

Children who arrive late (after 08:45) will be marked 

late in the register.  This late mark is taken into con-

sideration by the Attendance officer is reviewing 

attendance.   

No class 

achieved 

96% this 

week. 



Phase 1 will start over the half term Holidays (there will be 6 phases over two terms) 

Wherever the builders are working we are not allowed to be underneath so Year 5 and Year 6 will be relocating to different 

classrooms. 

Year 5 and 6 will be moving classrooms. 

Year 2 will be moving as well. 

Year 2 will be collected from the playground at 8:45 by their class teacher.  The children will also be collected at the end of 

the day from the playground 

The Big Berrycoombe Roof Build 
Please note it is Year 6, Year 5 and Year 2 who will be moving classrooms (Not year 1 as 

incorrectly stated in the last newsletter) 

We will lose some playground for the site office and works space. 

Friday 20th October 2023 



Friday 20th October 2023 


